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His Excellency,  

Mr. Hassan Abdulla Al-Ghanim,  

Honorable Speaker of Shura Council,  

State of Qatar  

 

Excellency,  

On the jubilant occasion of the National Day Anniversary of the State of Qatar celebrated every year 

on December 18, It gives me great pleasure to convey my most sincere congratulations and warmest 

wishes to Your Excellency and through you to your colleagues in the Shura Council as well as to the 

people of your country.  

I am also delighted to note that within the past few years since affiliation of your country to the APA, 

the Shura Council has steadlily strived to develop and strengthen its relations with the APA Secretariat 

as an active member of our organizaiton.  

Vital role of the Shura Council  in its capacity as APA Vice-President  under your able management 

following successful outcome of the meeting of  the Standing Committee on Budget and Planning  

convened recently in Doha clearly indicated that the Shura Council, with its huge parliamentary 

potential, is highly interested in strengthening parliamentary dimensions of inernational cooperation.  

I look forward to working closely with Your Excellency to further deepen the bonds of friendship and 

cooperation in the years to come for the common interests of the APA members . 

May I take this auspicious  occasion to wish Your Excellency good health, happiness and greater 

success in your noble tasks, and the friendly people of Qatar continued progress. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 
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